
Little Spearfish Conservation and Historic 
Preservation Association 

 
The LSC&HPA was formed in 1996 to save this special place from being 
subdivided and developed. The property was the homestead of Charles and 
Betty Anderson, early settlers to the Black Hills and immigrants from 
Gullspang Sweden and Vasa, Finland, respectively.  

 
The Association is a Non-Profit 501 (c) (3) corporation with Federal 
tax exempt status (Tax ID  31-1587760) and a recognized corporation 
in the state of South Dakota. We have a Board of Directors.   
The bylaws state three objectives of the Corporation: 
1) conserve and to protect the water quality of the headwater springs 

of Little Spearfish Creek,  
2) preserve the historical property, and  
3) to promote environmental education.   

 
For information call or email at:  LittleSpearfish@gmail.com  (605) 390-9903 
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